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NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION  
IA 136/JOHNSON STREET RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT 
 
June 4, 2024 

 
Dear Cascade Residents, 
 
The anticipated start of the IA 136/Johnson Street Reconstruction Project has been POSTPONED until 
Monday, June 10th, due to contractor delays. On the morning of Monday, June 10th, the detour will be put 
in place and the roadway closed down to through traffic. 
 
Weekly updates are posted to the City’s website and can be emailed to you upon your request – please 
sign up for the weekly newsletter here: 
https://www.cityofcascade.org/vnews/display.v/SEC/City%20Administration%7CHwy%20136%20Construct
ion%20Info.  
 

 


